
From: Vice-Provost, Students <noreply@utoronto.ca> 

Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 10:57:27 AM 

To: 

Subject: Message about freedom of expression and protest 

 

Dear students, 

At this time of heightened tensions, when protests are taking place on many university 
campuses, I am writing to remind you of the University of Toronto’s commitment to free 
expression and lawful and peaceful protest, as well as the necessary limits that 
accompany those freedoms. 

Freedom of expression is central to the University of Toronto’s mission of learning and 
discovery. The University’s Statement on Freedom of Speech notes that “all members 
of the University must have as a prerequisite freedom of speech and expression, which 
means the right to examine, question, investigate, speculate, and comment on any 
issue without reference to prescribed doctrine, as well as the right to criticize the 
University and society at large.” The statement also makes clear that all members of our 
community have the freedom “to engage in peaceful assemblies and demonstrations.” 

The University respects our members’ rights to assemble and protest within the limits of 
U of T policies and the law. The University also has a duty of care to our students. 
Actions that create a health and safety risk, that interfere with the ability of students, 
faculty, librarians and staff to learn, teach, research and work on our campuses, or that 
disrupt or impede other University activities are not permitted. 

U of T’s lands and buildings are private property, though the University allows wide 
public access to them for authorized activities. Unauthorized activities such as 
encampments or the occupation of University buildings are considered trespassing. 

Specifically, our Code of Student Conduct prohibits intentional damage to University 
property, unauthorized entry and use of University property contrary to instructions, 
disruptions of University activities, and other offenses to property and persons. 

Any student involved in unauthorized activities or conduct that contravenes University 
policies or the law may be subject to consequences. We ask that you engage 
productively with one another to fulfill our mutual obligation to provide a welcoming and 
safe community in which all members can express themselves. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Professor Sandy Welsh 

Vice-Provost, Students 

https://governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/secretariat/policies/freedom-speech-statement-may-28-1992
https://governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/secretariat/policies/code-student-conduct-december-13-2019

